
Hams Travel

Monson Road
Closure

Monson Road will be closed from 3rd March 

2019 – 20th April 2019.

Kent County Council have suspended all bus 

stops until the works conclude

During road works in Monson Road buses 

will not be able to use stops L, M or N

The buses that normally stop here will 

instead call at a temporary stop outside the 

Police Station in Crescent Road (on the far 

side of the Town Hall)

We apologise for the inconvenience but this 

is beyond our control.
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